873 Broadway 2nd floor south New York, N. Y. 10003 December 17, 1970

TO ALL COMRADES

Dear Comrades,

The SWP National Office, The Militant and the International Socialist Review will be moving to new offices December 22. All communications should be addressed to 14 Charles Lane, New York City, 10014.

New Telephone Numbers

The new telephone numbers are:

SWP National Office

242-55**30** (1) 243-63**9**2 (3)

The Militant

Tape Service, Bulletins and Educational Bulletins

There will be a delay of approximately two weeks on all orders from the National Tape Service, current (1970) bulletin orders and orders for the Education for Socialists series.

All International Information Bulletins, Internal Information Bulletins, etc. dated prior to 1970 will not be available for at least two months.

Comradely,

Susan Christie National Office